MAHARISHI SCHOOL

CONSCIOUSNESS - BASED EDUCATION

5th March 2018

Dear Primary phase Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that the Reception children will be hosting a
cake sale on Friday 16th March 2018

In order for our cake sale to go ahead please could we kindly ask you to
donate some cakes (either home baked or shop bought). Please send all
cakes into school (Reception Class) on the morning of Friday 16th
March at 9:15am.

We intend to use all funds raised to buy resources for our Reception class.
If you would like your child to buy a cake, please send your child into
school with some money to do so, we will be charging 50p per cake.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss Riaz and Lisa Hughes
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